BOM Approved Report
23/06/22

· Class allocations will remain the same for next year with all class teachers remaining in their class groups.
· Mrs Heasman was approved for a career break and the process of replacing her for the year will start immediately.
· Our SNA allocation will remain the same for next year.
· The school has been accepted onto the Say Yes to Languages’ Primary Sampler Module. This means a qualified French Teacher will visit the school for 1 hour a week for 8 weeks to teach French to the students in 3rd & 4th and 5th & 6th next year starting after Easter. 
· Approval was given for the school to run the Summer Programme again this year from July 11th to the 22nd.
· Standardized test results were approved by the BOM.
· Approval was given to replace the carpets throughout the school.
· Approval was given for repair works to take place on the school roof.
· Approval was given for the purchase of assistive technology for 3 students.
· The school calendar was approved for Sept 22 to June 23.
